
 

 

 

551 Sag Harbor Turnpike 

P.O. Box 1197 

Bridgehampton, New York, 11932 

Phone: 631.537.0616 

www.bhccrc.org 

 

 

 
THE BRIDGE & MAIDSTONE GOLF OUTINGS 

to benefit the 
BRIDGEHAMPTON CHILD CARE & RECREATIONAL CENTER 

                                         September 22nd and 30th, 2021 
 

Please donate for our auctions to support our kids and families! 
 

     Name of Contributor:                                                                                                            ___________________ 

 

       Organization Name:                                                                                                               ___________________ 

 

       Mailing Address:                                                                                                                  ______________________ 

 

       Phone:                                              _______   Email:                                                                       ____________ 

 

       Description of Donation:                                                                                                        ___________________ 

 

       Value of Donation:                                                                                                                  _____________________ 

        

      I have attached the Gift Certificate or Item can be picked up at:_______________________________________ 

                        Contact: Deb McEneaney/ mcsanzo@hopeworksltd.com/ 917-741-6257 

 

Mail to GOLF:  BHCCRC/ P. O. Box/ Bridgehampton, New York 11932 

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR SUPPORTING OUR KIDS! 

The Center is a 501(C3). EIN # 11-6036310 
 

Born out of tragedy in 1949 after a fire in a migrant camp killed two children of seasonal workers, The Center 
continues to serve the community’s children with educational and enrichment programs.  For many working parents, 
The Center is a lifeline.  Their children flourish in our many programs and play safely on the farm and fields donated to 

create The Center in the 1950s. 
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